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The theatres of Broadway have a lot 
to look forward to if the cast of the 
POBMS performance of Annie 
Warbucks is any indication of its 
future.  Recently, the POBMS 
Drama Cadets dazzled the school 
community with another 
spectacular performance.  After 
months of hard work, dedication, 
perseverance, practice, line 
memorization, improvisation, 
singing & dancing, and stage crew 
design, the students let their talents 
shine on stage.  The lines were 
perfectly delivered with wit and 

confidence.  The songs were beautifully sung with amazing dance accompaniment, and the set 
design and costumes were of professional caliber.  The performance of Annie Warbucks was 
truly a masterpiece and demonstrated the talents of our school community.  A special thank-you 
is due to all of the students, staff , parents and families for their hard work and  for their 
continued support . We can’t wait for next year’s show.   

 

 

 

 

 


